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From:

Director, imago Services

Subject:
Fees 2005/2006

I can report that two meetings have been held between the Students’ Union and University to discuss issues surrounding the setting of hall fees for the next academic year.

The Union were already committed to a 3.5% increase based on the agreed second instalment of an agreement to generate a £1M towards hall capital developments over a three year period and to move the occupancy target to 98% from 98.5%.

The additional cost areas associated with inflation, the outcome of Hay, the low occupancy figures for the current year and continued demands on the upkeep of old halls were also discussed.

On the basis of these discussions an agreement to add a further 4% to cover these elements was agreed making the overall increase 7.5%.

Discussions were held to include the data charges with fees.  The Students’ Union hoped that the proposed level could be reduced as a consequence of greater efficiency and reduction in capital costs.  This matter has to be discussed with Computing Services and this cannot be achieved until the beginning of January, although we accept this is urgent.  If agreed, the result of this negotiation would then be shown in a small reduction of the overall 7.5%.  If not agreed, the overall increase would remain at 7.5%.

In conclusion, this years negotiations have again been carried out in a very business like manner and I would like to thank the Students Union for their continued professional approach and wish them luck with their early discussions with Computing Services.

Council are asked to ratify this proposal.

MCB.mc
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